
We would urge you to not create different climate zones in the United States.  This would make it very 
difficult for us due to the fact that our market area is right in the center of the country.  We would be 
half north and half south.  If soft coat low-e could pass the south zone but not the north zone, then we 
would have to carry dual inventories of Hard and soft coat low-e.  Customers in the north would not 
want to pay the higher price for the soft coat if it was not required.  That would create issues for us. 
 
Also we would suggest that the final implementation be Jan 1, 2015 as opposed to Jan 1, 2014. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Mark R. Mattox 
Corporate Buyer 
Energy Star Coordinator 
Mid Am Building Supply, Inc. 
1-800-432-2503 
ext. 3032 
 


